
The Rackham C.E. Virtual Home Visit  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the first week of transition your child’s class teacher would like to meet you and your 
child virtually in your family home.  
 
This will help to bridge the gap between home and school. It will give you the opportunity to 
talk to your child’s teachers informally and for the teachers to see how your child interacts in a 
familiar setting.  
 
Please fill in the slip below indicating which day and which time you would prefer. Please make 
sure you select a first, second and third choice and return by email to 
ashclass@rackham.cambs.sch.uk before Friday 15th July 2022.  
 
You will be informed of your virtual home visit date and time during the summer holidays by 
email with a virtual zoom link. Each virtual home visit will last no longer than 10 minutes.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Oliver and Mrs Hailstone 
Early Years team 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

HOME VISIT APPOINTMENT REPLY SLIP 
 

Please send your reply slip to ashclass@rackham.cambs.sch.uk by Friday 15th July 2022 
 
Name of child:  _________________     
 
Please indicate your first (1st), second (2nd) and third (3rd) choice and we will try our hardest to 
accommodate your wishes.  
 

 Mon 5th 
September 

Tue 6th 
September 

Wed 7th 
September 

Thurs 8th 
September 

Fri 9th 
September 

1.30-2pm      
2-2.30pm      
2.30-3.00pm      
3-3.30pm      
3.30-4.00pm      
4-4.30pm      
4.30-5.00pm      
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